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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:     Dexter  for being a sensible member of Class 1. He has had a fantastic attitude to his learning     

    this week. 

   Belle for writing a super alternative story to The Three Little Pigs in our English lessons this     

   week. 

Class 2:     Henry for improving the presentation of his work and trying hard to spell words correctly.  

   Oscar C for better concentration in maths this week. He is now more confident with fractions. 

The Garstang Courier are reinstating the “Class Acts” next week so hopefully our stars of the week will be included. 

First Holy Communions  

Mrs Robinson has kindly offered to prepare children for their first holy communion in a one day session, this being 

Monday 7th June, (which is an INSET day) from 9.00-3.30 at school. If your child is in Year 4 and you wish them to 

take part please can you email bursar@st-marysclaughton.lancs.sch.uk  as soon as possible. 

Face Masks 

Can we please remind adults that drop off and pick up children from school that face masks are  compulsory on 

school grounds for the safety of school staff and other adults. Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe. 

Homework & Communication 

Teachers are sending homework instructions out via Seesaw weekly please check to review your child’s plans. Also 

teachers  have (Class 2) will be (Class 1) contacting you to offer zoom parent appointments to discuss assessments 

which have recently taken place in school. Please communicate via Seesaw to accept these appointments. 

Lateral Flow Tests 

Please try and keep our school community safe by adhering to Government  regulations regarding Covid              

restrictions. Everyone in England can now get twice-weekly COVID tests for free under a new effort to keep the 

journey out of lockdown on track. All school staff are testing twice weekly and we urge you as parents to do so as 

well. 

Swimming 

Whole School swimming will definitely start on Wednesday 5th May. Please make sure those  costumes fit. Hats 

are needed for girls and also boys if hair is too long. 

Website 

Check out the school website for any new updates, the school newsletter and our new school video. 
www.claughtonprimary.co.uk  

Diary Dates 

Mon 3rd May    May Day School Closed 

Tues 4th May   Life Education Workshops in School (Bendy pencils will be available to pur 

    chase on the day at a cost of £1) 

Weds 5th May   Whole School Swimming 

Fri 7th May   NSPCC Number Day (more details to follow) 

Fri 14th May   Pyjamarama Book Trust Day (more details to follow) 

Mon 21st June (All Day) Yr 5 & 6 Bikeability Day 


